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The Watauga High soccer match with Alexander Central scheduled for Monday night has been
postponed.

      

The match will be played Tuesday night at Jack Groce Stadium. The junior-varsity match begins
at 5 pm; the varsity match begins at 7 pm. The match was called off Monday afternoon by WHS
Athletic Director Tom Wright because of heavy rains and the possiblity of thunderstormns in the
area.
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